
         Independence for Assessments  
 

 

Children may be asked to put their coat on to go outside.  

Any independence and confidence in  

dressing/undressing is a positive.  

Children will be expected to vocalise  

any toileting needs during the assessment. 

 

 When children start pre-school, they will need to 

dress/undress themselves to a certain extent.  

Any opportunity to show this level of dexterity is  

looked upon favourably.  

Children may not be asked to use cutlery at the 

assessment, but school’s will be looking for skills  

that show their ability to do so.  


